Ann Arbor City Clerk October 3, 2019
301 E Huron St.
Ann Arbor, Ml 48104

To whom it may concern:

| am writing about the former Centennial Farm property at 2857 Packard, to be considered October
7th. | live at 2416 Dorchester. within .8 miles of the property. | protest the zoning amendment No.
ORD-19-30 Weber Zoning to be considered at a public hearing on Oct. 7, 2019." | am often in this
area and can see the tree line from my kitchen. | am not opposed to building on this site but am
opposed to the density that is proposed. | also realize that people want to get the most from their
property, but this must be married with how our city functions and looks while we protect the
environment. Although it appears that city governments are at risk from lawsuits from developers, |
hope that we don'’t let developers make community decisions.

Best regards,
OU/\V 1} Svan

Cheryl Sivan



